Dover Little Theatre is very proud to present Barry McArdle and the Flying Fins on their 2017 Tour: And Lost Again... 

Please join us on Saturday, February 25, 2017 at 7:00 PM. 

This will be a formal release party. They will be performing original music from Barry's 2017 release Finbar’s Lost and Found and his first release No Pepper. 

A portion of the evenings events will be going to help the theatre buy a new boiler. 

Tickets are $15, and $10 for those under 16. 

To reserve tickets please call 973-328-9202 or email doverlittletheatreboxoffice@gmail.com. 

You can find out more about Barry McArdle at barrymcardle.com. Finbar's Lost and Found and No Pepper are available on I-Tunes, Amazon, I Heart Radio, Spotify, and Youtube.

Best wishes,

Dover Little Theatre

